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BI.RPC.5032.15.2023 
 

Notice to Skippers no. 12/2023 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 

2625 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of 

Laws of 2022, item 1097 and item 2642), the State Water Holding Polish Waters Regional Water 

Management Board in Białystok informs that: 

in accordance with the permit issued by the Director of the Giżycko Regional Office of the Inland 

Navigation Office in Bydgoszcz, dated May 22, 2023, reference no. Gż.426.15.2023, from July 18 to July 

22, 2023, on the Netta River in Augustów the sports event "Lotto Netta Cup 2023 Water Ski Jumping 

Competition, Zygmunt Kowalik Memorial - day jumping competition, K. and T. Rumińscy Memorial - 

night jumping competition" will be held. The event is organised by the Augustów Sports Club "SPARTA".  

  Due to the competition, there will be some obstructions on the shipping lane on July 21, 2023 

from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and on July 22 this year from 11:00 a.m.-11:00 p.m.  

In connection with this from July 18, 2023 the shipping lane marked by green and red buoys will 

be shifted. The training and competition body of water will be separated from the waterway by marking 

the water skiing area, closed to shipping traffic with signs (yellow buoys with the word 'sport') and 

displaying a white ball sign during training and competition. 

Please be extra careful on the Netta River and pay attention to the navigation signs and follow the 

announcements and information from the Organiser. 

For more information on shipping conditions, please contact from Monday to Friday from 7:00 

a.m. - 3:00 p.m. the Augustów Catchment Board (tel. 87 643 28 07) or the Hydro-technical Facility Manager 

(tel. 532 032 745) and consult the news published on the website: bialystok.wody.gov.pl in the 

"Komunikaty nawigacyjne" ["Notices to Skippers"] tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


